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WITH GOD

THIS HALF TERM WE ARE FOCUSING ON THE CHRISTIAN VALUE OF JUSTICE
SPRING (2) 2022 HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER

Introduction 

I hope you all enjoyed a relaxing half term break with your children. This will be a relatively short half term but I wanted to keep you up to date with events leading up to the Easter holiday.
Staffing

Our Year 3 teacher, Miss Jones has now commenced her maternity leave. For the remainder of the term, Y3 will be taught by Mrs Morris. After Easter, Mrs Blower returns from her maternity leave and will take over the Y3 class.
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome two new members of staff to St Andrew’s. Miss Mulcahy and Mrs Thoday have joined us as teaching assistants and I know you will make them both feel very welcome.
World Book Day
This year we are celebrating World Book Day on Friday 4th March. Key Stage 2 pupils will be spending the day at RHS Bridgewater doing book themed activities. The infant children are invited to dress up as fairy tale characters if they wish to do so.
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Comic Relief

We are again supporting ‘Comic Relief’. This is a major UK charity, with a vision of a just world, free from poverty. Red Nose Day is an opportunity for our school community to engage in social action in the wider global community. Red noses will be on sale during the week (£1.50 each). On 18th March, children are invited to ‘Wear something red’ and make a £1 donation to the ‘comic relief’ fund.
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Walkden Methodist Church
Rev’d Garfield continues to lead worship in school each Thursday. We always look forward to his visits. The key stage two children will be visiting Walkden Methodist Church on 31st March for the ‘Experience Easter’ event. We are hoping to visit church for Easter worship at the end of term. I will confirm the date for this once it has been finalised.
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Parental Partnership

Mrs Utzeri, our Family Support Worker, is available for parents and carers to speak to. She can be contacted, via the school office, any day except Wednesdays. 
Parent/Pupil Consultations

The spring term parent/pupil consultations have been moved back a week and will be held on 15th March between 3-6pm. The appointment with your child’s class teacher will be conducted over the telephone. You will be given a date and time slot when you can expect the call. Please use this opportunity to speak with your child’s teacher to review their progress.
SATS 
KS2 SATs will be administered across the country during the week commencing 9th May. It is imperative that all Y6 children are in school during this week.
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Easter raffle

Staff have kindly agreed to donate Easter eggs to be raffled off for the children. We will be selling raffle tickets in school from 21st March. Tickets will be sold at 20p each. The raffle will be drawn in school on 1st April.

Other Dates for Your Diary
Fairtrade Fortnight Two weeks commencing 21st February.
Y6 Kerbcraft road safety: 16th March
Y3 Kerbcraft road safety: 17th March

Y5 Kerbcraft road safety: 24th March

Y6 cross country relay event: We will be taking a team of 8 pupils to compete in a cross country relay event with the other schools in our cluster on 29th March. Nearer the time we will run heats to select the team.
Break Up for Easter holiday: Friday 1st April.
School re-opens on Tuesday 19th April.
Thank you for your continued support with everything we do in school.
Mrs A Barker
Headteacher                    
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